ARDMORE PUBLIC WORKS AUTHORITY

Authority Letter No, ST,

Meeting Date March 20, 2023

Ardmore Public Works Authority
City of Ardmore, Oklahoma

Re:  Request to purchase a Heil DPF Python 28 yard refuse
compactot body from United Engines

Dear Trustees:

Staff is requesting the approval to purchase a Heil DPF Python 28 yard
refuse compactor body for the Residential Sanitation Department off the
Oklahoma State Contract #3W0197 from United Engines. This will be a
replacement for Unit #52. The price for this refuse compactor body is
$205,886.00. J&R Equipment LLC will be accepting Unit #52 as a trade
in for $90,000.00. This will make the final cost $115,886.00. This item is
in the current fiscal year budget under the Residential Sanitation
Department.

Staff recommends the approval of purchasing a Heil DPF Python 28 yard
refuse compactor body for the Residential Sanitation Department off the

Oklahoma State Contract #SW0197 from United Engines in the amount of
$115,886.00 which includes the trade in of unit #52.

Sincerely,

Shawn Geurin, Utilities Director

Reviewed by: AL PAV
~ APW A Manager




